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Development Management Performance.   
  
Report by John Blair, Director, Corporate Resources 
 
1 Purpose of Report 
 
 The purpose of this report is to bring to the Committee’s attention the 
 attached report by the Head of Planning and Development on 
 Development Management Performance.   
  
2 Background 

 
  The report was considered by the Planning Committee on 12 June 

2012, when the Committee agreed, as follows:- 
 

 (a) To note the content of the report; 

 (b) To agree to receive further development management 
  performance reports on a six-monthly basis; and 

 (c) To refer the report to the Performance, Review and  
  Scrutiny Committee for its interest. 

 
3 Report Implications 
 
 These are as outlined in the attached report by the Head of Planning 
 and Development 
  
4 Recommendations 
 
 The Committee is invited to consider the attached report by the 
 Head of Planning and Development.  
 
 
Date 27 August 2012 
 
Report Contact:  
Name John Ward Tel No 0131 271 3158 
John.ward@midlothian.gov.uk 
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